
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 7 Parents’ Evening (13/03/2025) 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to our Year 7 Parents’ Evening on 13 
March 2025. The event will take place at St Dunstan’s School between 16.00 and 
19.00. The evening will give you the opportunity to speak to subject teachers about 
the progress your child is making and to ask any questions you have about their 
education at St Dunstan’s. Please bring your child along to the event; they do not 
need to wear their school uniform. 
 
We will run the event in the Assembly Hall and the appointments with your child’s 
teachers will last for 5 minutes. To assist parents and teachers with time keeping, a 
bell will ring every 5 minutes as a prompt to bring conversations to a close. 
 
This year you will be able to book appointments on your Talaxy portal homepage. 
Bookings will open on Thursday 27 February at 08:00. Please note, if a teacher 
teaches your child for 2 subjects we ask that you only make one appointment with 
this member of staff. This is so that our teachers can meet as many student parents 
as possible. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the 13th of March. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs S Easterbrook 
Head of Key Stage 3 
seasterbrook@stdunstansschool.com  
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